
                                     Terms of Use/Copyright Information 

             The M. C. Riley Alumni Association Copyright Statement 

As part of our mission to research, document, compile and preserve the History of the 

Michael C. Riley Elementary and High School, through the donation of Photographs, 

Oral History Recordings and the collection of other Historical Artifacts. The Alumni 

Association will transfer these digital images and all other items that will be collected 

from former students or their families for preservation to the Gullah Museum of 

Hilton Head Island.  The images in these digital and or print collections may not be 

copyrighted, due to the existence of creative property rights or other legal 

restrictions. Some items in the collection may have been loaned or donated by former 

students or their families to the Gullah Museum of Hilton Head. Therefore, the Museum 

may or may not own the copyright, other legal and or creative property rights associated 

with some of these items.  The Gullah Museum have made a reasonable effort to identify 

the rights status of material in its collections and to obtain the necessary permission 

required to make these materials available for nonprofit, educational, research, and 

limited publicity use.  Any further use of the images in the Museum's collection, such as 

publication in any print or online media, public broadcast or exhibition, commercial 

use, must comply with U.S. and international law, including the fair use of 

copyrighted material.  The user of any image in the Museum’s collection is 

solely responsible for determining any rights or restrictions associated with 

such use, obtaining permission from the rights holder when required, and 

paying fees when necessary for the proposed use. 

Rights Information 

The Gullah Museum of Hilton Head will share any rights information in its possession, 

but makes no warranties regarding this information.  Please contact the Museum if you 

have any information regarding the rights holders to images in its collections so that 

accurate information can be provided.  If you are a rights holder who does not wish an 

image in the collections to be displayed, please provide a written request to remove the 

image as required by the Digital Millennium Copyright Act.  

 

http://www.heritagelib.org/articles/terms-of-use-copyright-information
http://www.copyright.gov/fls/fl102.html

